Gautho, Julia

From: Teresa Maguire <tlcmaguire@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 8:33 PM

To: City Council

Subject: Save the Stockton street bridge

This bridge is so special to our community, where | have watched my friends and family run in the wharf
to wharf, where we have watched the last begonia festival, date night and photos with friends just to
name afew special events.

This is a part of Capitola, and from what we all understand the study is to review the cost or replacing this
due to log jams. We had some of the biggest storms in the past four years without flooding or log jams.

We urge you to stop this study, do not use this grant money on a useless study as there are other
mitigation efforts for 1/20th of the cost if there is log jam concerns.

God Bless,

Teresa L. Maguire
Capitola, CA



